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Dear  
 
Thank you for your email to the Estyn Enquiries inbox, which has been forwarded to me in 
my capacity as Estyn Freedom of Information Officer.  I can confirm that Ysgol Botwnnog 
was subject to an in-house review, which resulted in the decision being made to remove it 
from Estyn monitoring.  As a result, no report was produced, although a letter was sent to 
the school providing the outcome of the review, which I attach with this email. 
 
 
Yn gywir / Yours sincerely 
 
 
Robert Gairey 
Freedom of Information Officer 
 
Estyn 
Arolygiaeth Ei Mawrhydi Dros Addysg A Hyfforddiant yng Nghymru Her Majesty's 
Inspectorate For Education and Training in Wales 
 
Cyfeiriad: Llys Angor, Heol Keen, Caerdydd, CF24 5JW 
Address: Anchor Court, Keen Road, Cardiff, CF24 5JW Ffôn Estyn/Estyn Phone: 02920 
446309 
E-bost/E-mail:  robert.gairey@estyn.gov.wales 
 
Gwefan/Website:  www.estyn.llyw.cymru / www.estyn.gov.wales  
 
 
Dilynwch @EstynAEM  / Follow @EstynHMI 
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Chair of Governors 
Ysgol Botwnnog 
Botwnnog 
Llyn 
Gwynedd 
LL53 8PY 
 

8 November 2016 
 
Dear   
 
Ysgol Botwnnog 
 
Schools requiring Estyn monitoring following Section 28 inspection 
 
As you know, we have reviewed the progress the school has made since the Section 
28 inspection in January 2014, by considering your progress report in the context of 
feedback from the local authority and scrutiny of the all Wales core data sets. 
 
Outcome of the monitoring review 
 
Ysgol Botwnnog is judged to have made good progress in respect of the key issues 
for action following the Estyn review in October 2015.  We will now remove the 
school from the list of schools requiring Estyn monitoring.  There will be no further 
Estyn monitoring visits in relation to this inspection. 
 
I am copying this letter to Dylan Minnice, the headteacher and to Arwyn Thomas, 
Head of Education for the Gwynedd local authority. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Catherine Evans 
Assistant Director 

cc the headteacher  
cc the Head of Education for the Gwynedd local authority 


